
 

 

4 November 2019 
 
ASX/Media Announcement 
 

 
Investor Day – Registrations Closing 

 
 
Super Retail Group (SUL) advises that it will be hosting an Investor Day on Friday 8 November 
at 50 Martin Place in Sydney. The presentation will commence at 10.30am and is expected 
to conclude at 2.30pm. 
 
Institutional investors wishing to attend the Investor Day are required to pre- register their 
attendance by no later than Tuesday 5 November. 
 
For further details and to register your interest please visit the Super Retail Group website 
(www.superretailgroup.com.au) and go to the Events section in the Investors and Media 
tab.  

 
 

 
Investor enquiries:  
Robert Wruck, Head of Investor Relations  
Ph: 0414 521 124  
E: robert.wruck@superretailgroup.com 
 
Media enquiries: 
Kate Carini  
Ph: 07 3482 7404 
E: communications@superretailgroup.com 
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